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DATE

CONTRACTOR NAME

CONTRACTOR BUSINESS

ADDRESS

CITY, NE  ZIP

Dear CONTRACTOR,

Thank you for your interest in becoming an approved contractor or vendor with the Assistive Technology Partnership (ATP).  Since 1989, ATP has been a vital part in enhancing the lives of Nebraskans who experience disabilities to ensure their safety and independence at home, at work, and at school.  

Enclosed, please find the contractor enrollment packet.  This packet includes a number of documents that are necessary in order for you to be authorized to receive funds from the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services, one of our major funding resources.  The packet includes:

MC-199

MLTC-62

W-4 (Required for those filing with a Social Security Number)

MC-19

NDE ACH/W9

In addition to the documents above, there is also a contractor information form. This form will assist staff at ATP in understanding the scope of your business, the types of projects you prefer to bid on, and the geographic area you work in. Please note that contractors are required to be registered with the Nebraska Department of Labor.
Thank you, again, for your interest in working with ATP. If you have any questions while completing this packet, please contact me by calling ###.###.#### or emailing me at firstname.lastname@nebraska.gov or ATP STAFF NAME at ###.###.####/ firstname.lastname@nebraska.gov.  We are willing to schedule a Zoom meeting to assist you in filing out the paperwork.
Sincerely,

ATP STAFF NAME
Contractor Enrollment

Enclosures
August 2023

